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To Whom it Concerns, 

Please oppose the PDMP here in Oregon. Pain patients are struggling enough 

without adding another enormous weight to the immense challenges we face in 

getting pain treatment. The PDMP will only make things worse. Pain patients have 

become victims of the war on drugs. There are so many rules, regulations that have 

turned pain care into a disaster, it has ended up harming people who are seeking 

pain care. It has become extremely difficult to  get pain treated.  Doctors are already 

being  put through extreme regulation to treat pain patients. 

 Please don't make it worse. 

 

  


